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Lt. Dan Band to perform free concert at Fort Drum 
 
Fort Drum, NY – Gary Sinise and the Lt. Dan Band will perform a concert for the community at 6 p.m. Saturday, Aug. 5, at Division Hill on Fort Drum. The concert is free and open to the general public. 
 
Attendees without a Department of Defense-issued ID Card must enter the concert area via the Lewis Avenue Gate located on NYS Route 26 between U.S. Route 11 and NYS Route 3. At the gate, Fort Drum Directorate of Emergency Services personnel will conduct random vehicle searches and direct traffic to the event parking area.
 
To ensure everyone’s safety, all those attending will be required to enter through a security checkpoint where staff will screen for prohibited items. Prohibited items include alcohol, any illegal substances, marijuana or any CBD/THC products, coolers, backpacks, glass containers, knives, and weapons of any kind. Please be aware that no pets other than certified service animals are permitted.
 
Chairs, blankets, diaper bags and purses are permitted and are subject to search. 
 
Media interested in interviews with Mr. Sinise should be at the Lewis Avenue Gate on NYS Rt. 26 no later than 2 p.m. Saturday, Aug. 5. To RSVP by noon Friday, or for more information regarding this advisory, contact Kirk Davis at kirk.c.davis5.naf@army.mil or 315-772-0789. 
 

